Governor’s Commission on the Reform of
The Department of Transportation

The next meeting of the Governor’s Commission on the Reorganization of the
Department of Transportation is scheduled for Friday, September 21, 2007 at 1:00 p.m.
at Gateway Community College (Long Wharf Campus), 60 Sargent Drive in New Haven.

The Commission Meeting will be followed by a public hearing to receive comments from
invited speakers and the public.

Directions to the Gateway Community College Campus are below.



DIRECTIONS TO GATEWAY COMMUNITY COLLEGE

From Hartford

[-91 South to 1-95 South (New York). Take Exit 46, Long Wharf (first exit on the
right). At the bottom of the exit ramp, turn left onto Sargent Drive. Go straight.
Turn right at the traffic light facing the New Haven Register. The college is on the
right.

From New London

[-95 South (New York). Take Exit 46, Long Wharf (first exit on the right). At the
bottom of the exit ramp, turn left onto Sargent Drive. Go straight. Turn right at the
traffic light facing the New Haven Register. The college is on the right.

From New York

[-95 North to Exit 46 (Long Wharf). At the bottom of the exit ramp, turn right.
Follow Long Wharf Drive around and under the overpass. At the traffic light, go
straight across Sargent Drive into the college parking lot on the right.



